
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] 407 buyback
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:03:28 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jan Wenckstern 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2024 11:03 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 407 buyback

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,

I hope this can be given consideration before the destructive decision to build another highway.

Janet Wenckstern.

Sent from my iPhone
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